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February 14, 2024 

I wish to express my wholehearted support of Senate Bill SB 0158. The development and promulgation 

of zoning regulations governing the location of cannabis facilities is a power that must reside at the local 

level. Other than the prohibition of outright ban or unnecessarily burdensome regulations to make the 

cannabis enterprise unprofitable, the local jurisdiction is in the best position to determine what is right 

and best for their citizens. Overregulation at the state level or facilitating the growth of the industry at 

the expense of the local citizenry is an abuse of the State’s regulatory power. “All politics is local” -  as it 

should be. 


